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As a sixth-generation Oregonian who votes in our elections, I strongly oppose SB 

210. For a generation, Oregonians have been using vote by mail successfully, which 

has made it easier for Oregonians to participate in our democracy. There is no 

evidence to support an in-person-only voting standard and any efforts to remove 

vote-by-mail is a step backwards and away from enfranchising Oregon voters.  


